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5/11/2013

Lieutenant Benjamin Wallace, Jr.
Portland Fire Department

380 Congress Street

Portland Maine 04101

Please find attached a permit application for the property located at 2 Canal Plaza. The property is undergoing
a substantial renovation in advance of new tenant occupancy. As a result, the building owner has requested
that we install a new addressable fire alarm system to service the entire building. The building will be
protected by an automatic fire suppression system, which is currently being installed. We are proposing to
install a sprinkler supervisory alarm system supplemented by required smoke detectors above the fire alarm
control equipment and only three pull stations with one to be located at the rear exit and two at the plaza
level exit. Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Michelle Perkins, Operations Manager
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